
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, Staff and Children, 
 
We had lots of happy faces around the community last week as we welcomed the glorious rain. 
Just as the rain nourishes and cleanses the earth so are we through God’s Son, Jesus. Surely the 
most beautiful verse in the Bible is John 3:16: “For God so loved the world, He gave is only son 
Jesus, that He might die so we can have eternal life. During Lent we are especially working 
towards being the face of God to others, just asJesus is the face of God to us. 
 
It is SWIMMING WEEK so please make sure your children come to school with a change of 
clothes, towel and footwear. 
Justin is teaching Science, Technology and Maths to all classes this year. Our students are doing 
some amazing things such as robotics and engineering. Here are a few pictures from lessons so 
far.   
Take care and have a lovely week being renewed by life giving rain and the kindness in our 
hearts. 
God bless, Deb Madgen 
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Ltyentye Apurte Award Winners 
 

Congratulations to our award winners over the past two weeks. 
They are strong, responsible and caring students. 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 


